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15 January 2014

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

TAXATION REFORM — ZONE BOUNDARY REVIEW

b am pleased to advise that the Shire of Carnarvon is supportive of taxation reform, with particular
attention to a zone boundary review for people living In remote and regional Australia as promoted
be Dr A R Fullarton,

With the Shire of Carnarvon’s population having declined over the years, the proposal as prepared
by Dr Fullarton to review the zone taxation subsidiss will enhance the Shire’s endéavours to attract
people to notonly settle in Carnarvon, but also in remote and regional areas of the Gascoyne.

Thersfore in closing, | can confirm the Shire of Carmarvon endorses the submission by Dr Fullarton
and hopes that the Federal Government will look favourably upon his concept as 2 practical and

sensible solution to populating remote Australian towns such as Carnarvon.

Yours faithfully
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